
Pamela Martin

From: Marg Gardiner, JBNA [mailto:
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 7:50 AM
Cc: Christine Havelka

Subject: Late addition to January 21, 2016, PLUC- Item 7: Development Permit Application No. 00456 Belleville Terminal

To: Mayor and Council
Fr: Marg Gardiner, President, JBNA &

Co-Chair JBNA CALVC

Re: Development Permit Application No. 00456 Belleville Terminal
January 28 PLUC, Agenda item #7

Regarding the staff report dated January 21, for consideration at the January 28 PLVC, please note the
following:
- Community Consultation has not occurred (as mentioned on page 2/3)
- The subject property, indeed the full Belleville Terminal area falls within the James Bay Neighbourhood and
hence the CALVC of record is JBNA, not DRA.

Marg Gardiner
Planning & Land Use
Standing Committee

JAN 2 8 2016
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